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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• The camp site at the Golden Swan public house in Wilcot 
Many complaints have been received regarding excess noise at the camp site during 
the summer months and these have been passed to Wiltshire Council’s Enforcement 
Officer and the Environmental Protection Officer.  The Parish Council continues to 
collate complaints and information from local residents whilst awaiting the outcome of 
Wiltshire’s investigations. 
 

• The canal at Wilcot 
Members of the Parish Council participated in the first meeting called by Matthew 
Symonds of the Canal and River Trust, and plan to attend the second meeting in 
October.  The Parish Council have contacted the Pewsey and District Angling Club to 
advise them that these meetings are taking place. 
 

• Resurfacing of the C264 at West Stowell 
The Parish Council wait to hear when resurfacing will take place.  Dates have been 
forthcoming since May but work is yet to commence.   
 

• Mobile Phone Signal 
The Parish Council are making contact with mobile phone companies to try to push for 
an improvement in mobile phone signal strength, and improved broadband speed. 
 

• Enforcement Notice 13/00771/ENF 
The Parish Council continues to chase the results of the above enforcement notice 
which is being passed between Highways and Planning departments.  This was raised 
in December 2013 and, to date, no decision has been received. 
 

• Defibrillators 
The third defibrillator for the parish has been delivered and is waiting to be installed.  
The Parish Council appreciates the efforts of Cllr Dawn Wilson in driving this project on 
behalf of the Council.  Each of the three villages in the parish now has (or will shortly 
have) its own defibrillator. 
 

• WW1 Commemoration Events 
The Parish Council offers its congratulations to East Grafton for organising the 
Remembrance and Commemoration Service on 3 August.  It was a wonderful service 
and very well organised. 
 
The Parish Council offers its congratulations to Wiltshire Council for organising the 
Commemoration Service at Tidworth Military Cemetery on 30 July, but was a little 
disappointed that none of the names of the fallen from the parish were represented on 
the wall of remembrance. 

 
 


